
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 26th March 2021 

We would like to take this opportunity to say how proud we are of all the children for adapting 

back into the school routine, it has been lovely seeing you all.  We hope everyone has a lovely 

Easter break and we look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 12th April. 

 

Please remember to inform the school office (via email) of any Covid PCR tests which take 

place over the Easter period, it is important we are informed even it is a negative result. 

 

Our school buildings are currently closed to parents/carers therefore 

if you have any concerns please contact our school  

office via phone (01553 828680) or email  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley, Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680       Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

w/c 12th April….w/c 12th April….w/c 12th April….   
Monday 

Music lessons (individual pupils) 

Tuesday 

Years R & 1: PE day (pupils to wear full PE 

kits all day)  

Thursday 

Yrs 4-6 young leaders day (pupils to wear 

full PE kits all day) 

Friday 

Years 2-6: PE day (pupils to wear full PE kits 

all day)  

Football Club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

(remain in school PE kit) 

Drop off/pick up times 

Class 1 (Years R & 1) 8:50am-3:15pm 

Class 2 (Years 2 & 3) 8:45am-3:10pm 

Class 3 (Years 4, 5 &6) 8:55am-3:20pm 

One adult per family.  Face  

coverings must be worn  Please  

arrive at the time set for your child

(ren) and adhere to social distancing 

(2m) whilst waiting at the gate(s).   

Pupils with siblings must arrive/depart 

at the time stated for the youngest 

sibling.  Yr6 Virtual Crucial Crew: Wednesday 

28th April 

 Vision screening Year R: Wednesday 

26th May 

 May Bank holiday: Monday 3rd May 

 Half term break:  31st May to 4th 

June 

**Dates for your diary** 

New menus have been sent out to all  

parents/carers via email.  Menus are also 

uploaded to our Facebook group and 

school website.  Please book all lunches by 

midnight every Sunday via ParentPay. 



ICS Coaching Football Club:  

Fridays 

If your child would like to attend 

football club with Aaron Watson 

please book by texting 07876 

141107.  If your child’s name does 

not appear on the register  

provided to us by ICS Coaching we 

will not be allowing them to stay, 

this is due to track and trace.   

This week’s stars are: Ivy (YrR), 

Harry.A (Yr3) & Oliver (Yr5) 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

Adam (YrR) 

Handwriting Award:    

Evan.T (Yr1) & Evie (Yr2)  

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

 AttendanceAttendanceAttendance   

Reception:Reception:Reception:   100%100%100%   

Year 1:  91.25%Year 1:  91.25%Year 1:  91.25%   

Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%   

Year 3:  85%Year 3:  85%Year 3:  85%   

Year 4:  100%Year 4:  100%Year 4:  100%   

Year 5: 97.5%Year 5: 97.5%Year 5: 97.5%   

Year 6:  85%Year 6:  85%Year 6:  85%   

Whole school 94.6%Whole school 94.6%Whole school 94.6%   

Congratulations Congratulations Congratulations    

Year R, 2 & 4Year R, 2 & 4Year R, 2 & 4   

We would like to say a big THANK YOU to our fabulous 

PTA for donating Easter eggs for all the children.  It has 

been a very challenging year for fundraising so we feel  

extremely lucky to be able to give these treats to our  

pupils.  We really look forward to supporting our PTA with future  

fundraising events once we are able to.  If any parents/carers would like 

to get involved with our PTA please speak with Rachel, Jo or Jane, any 

help no matter how small is always appreciated.  Please check out their  

Facebook page by searching for ‘Friends of Walpole Cross Keys’. 


